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From time to time we may offer pay as you go customers a discount on a new pay as you go phone 

bought direct from us.  

 

Discounts are not always available and the amount of any discount may vary depending on which phone 

you’re buying.  

 

You should have been an EE pay as you go customer for 3 months or more to be eligible for a Pay as 

you go Upgrade offer.  

 

You can only use the discount to buy a new pay as you go phone.  

 

No cash or other alternative will be offered.  

 

We can withdraw or change this offer at any time without notice.  

 

 


